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Supervisor’s Checklist 
 

he following person has been nominated for the Livonia Public Schools’ Golden 
Apple Award, which recognizes outstanding contributions of time, talent, or effort in 
support of the students, parents, and staff of the Livonia Public Schools: 
 
 

Ron Caperton 
 
 

lease help the selection committee by completing the following: 
 
I, Tony Abbate,   agree strongly,   X agree,    disagree,    disagree strongly 
with the above nomination for the LPS Golden Apple Award. 
 
Additional comments:   
 
Ron has had an exceptional year at Frost, routinely going above and beyond the 
responsibilities of his job and getting out of his own comfort zone in a highly 
creative effort to participate in our school climate program.  He has taken on 
numerous school improvement projects around the building, including everything 
from painting our newly renovated counseling office with our new color scheme, to 
giving our stage a professional look with a coat of black for the interior walls, to 
turning what had long been a large storage room into a freshly cleared and painted 
addition to our Makerspace.  He approaches any given project with intense focus, 
and completes it with great efficiency and attention to detail.  His leadership in 
these endeavors has contributed significantly to the aesthetic appeal and overall 
functionality of the building, both inside and out.   
 
In addition to the pride he takes in the appearance and maintenance of our building, 
Ron has also immersed himself in our schoolwide Positive Behavior Intervention & 
Support program by combining an idea for cafeteria recycling with a unique PBIS 
reward.  Thanks to Ron’s initiative and the generosity of our PTSA, students at 
Frost now receive Falcon Dollars during lunch if they recycle a pop/juice can, which 
they may then trade for opportunities to play Xbox One games with their friends on 
the projector screen in the cafeteria, or for chances to spin Ron’s electronic gaming 
wheel and win a variety of prizes.  On any given day, visitors to the Frost cafeteria 
may now see groups of students dancing along to Just Dance on the big screen, 



cheering on a spirited game of Madden between two classmates, or calling for the 
jackpot as the prize wheel spins on stage.  This has proven to be a clever way to 
expand our PBIS program and quite a lot of fun for students.  For these efforts, 
along with his numerous daily contributions to our school, the Frost community is 
proud to see Ron Caperton honored for his work with the Golden Apple Award. 
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